
Village Of Newport regular meeting – September 16, 2019 
 
The regular meeting of the Village of Newport was called to order on September 16, 2019 @ 
7:04 PM by Trustee Woods with the following members present: 
 
Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee – Thomas Roberts 
 
Tricia Foster (clerk), Herm Harris (street superintendent), George Farley (codes & Zoning), 

Michael Woods (Street Superintendent)  

Absent: 
Ashley Hennings (Mayor), Michele Weakley (treasurer), Cathy Asaro ( Deputy  clerk), Daniel 
Burgess (village lawyer) 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of minutes: 
Motion made by Trustee Woods, Seconded by Trustee Roberts to accept the minutes as written 
for the June 17, 2019 regular meeting. 
All in Favor: Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
Mayor Hennings absent 
 
Motion made by Trustee Roberts, Seconded by Trustee Woods to accept the minutes as written 
for the August 19, 2019 regular meeting. 
All in favor: Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
Mayor Hennings absent 
 
Dept. Heads Report: 
 
History:  
No new business 
 
Water Superintendent: 
Michael Woods gave his report and it will be placed on file.  
 
Street Superintendent: 
Herm Harris gave his report and it will be placed on file. 
 
Codes & Zoning: 



George Farley gave his report and it will be placed on file. 
 
Fire District: 
No New Business 
 
Playground: 
No new business 
 
Treasurer: 
Michele Weakley gave her report and it will be placed on file. 
 
general abs 4 vouchers 40-48  $1919.73  checks 11066-11073 
 
water abs 4 vouchers 13-17 3410.01  checks 3503-3506 
 
 
Fall Trash day will be held on Friday September 20, 2019 starting @ 5:00AM 
 
Trustee Woods stated that the sidewalk repair by Lori Moody’s business will be completed by 
the end of September and the work is being done by John Rowe.  Trustee Roberts said that this 
is a band aid for now and we will see how it holds up for the winter.  
 
Trustee Wood asked George Farley where would we start with the old school property?  
Trustee Roberts stated that Bill Weakley has been spoke to about this property and he was 
going to speak to John Piseck not sure if it would be considered a brownfield.  Trustee Roberts 
said that he would follow up with this. 
 
Motion made by Trustee Roberts, seconded by Trustee Woods to close the meeting @ 7:19 PM 
All in favor: Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
Mayor Hennings absent 
 
The vouchers were reviewed and signed and the bank statements and balance sheets were 
reviewed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 
 

 


